From: Bill Reed [N

Sent: 08 June 2018 10:31

To: Thuaire, Charles

Cc: Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Planning Application - 2018/2165/A: Kings Cross Square Euston Road London N1C 4TB

Dear Charles,

Please can I offer a couple of photographs from Argyle Square (in the Bloomsbury
Conservation Area) that show how one of the ventilation shafts closes the view from the
Square / Belgrove Street, and if it was covered in illuminated screens as proposed it would
seriously detract from Argyle Square, as well as Kings Cross Square, and the Listed buildings
that surround both.

This application has upsct many occupants of Argyle Square (including me), and please can I

ask you to refuse it due to the harm it would cause.

Kind Regards,

Bill Reed.
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Sent: 21 May 2 E

To: Thuaire, Charles
Subject: Fwd: Planning Application - 2018/2165/A: Kings Cross Square Euston Road London N1C 4TB

Dear Charles,

Please could I object to the application for the display of two internally illuminated digital
media screens (4m high x 27m wide and 6.5m high x 60m wide) on the ventilation shafts at
Kings Cross Square on behalf of the Friends of Argyle Square?

This shaft structure closes a vista from one side of Argyle Square down Belgrove Street, and
covering it in a back illuminated advertising hoarding will have a significant detrimental
effect on half of the Square. In fact this proposal is so unacceptable that we are surprised it
even reached the point of the application being made, as it would also seriously detract from
the setting of two prominent Grade 1 Listed buildings adjacent to a public square.

Yours Sincerely,

Bill Reed.
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FRIENDS OF ARCYLE SQUAR



